
Have your say on 
changes to dog laws 
THE Town of Cambridge has proposed 
amendments to the Animals Local Law Act 
that are now available for public comment. 

A council report states that experience, 
as well as public comments received by 
Rangers Services in the past eight years, 
indicated some of the 14 dog exercise areas 
within the Town were either too small or not 
within walking distance of many homes. 

At a December committee meeting, 
councillor Rob Bradley voiced concerns 

about dogs being near children in play­
ground areas. 

A further report after the meeting then 
stated it was important to add provisions to 
exclude and make it an offence for dogs to 
enter or be in a children's playground, 
regardless of the location. 

Current dog exercise areas include 
Drabble Park, Empire Park, Gifford Gar­
dens, City Beach Oval, Jubilee Park, Elphin 
Street median, Pat Goodridge Park, Crosby 

Park, Grantham Park, Lake Monger Park, 
South City Beach and North Floreat Beach. 

Prohibited dog exercise areas include 
Floreat Oval and surrounds, Wembley Golf 
Course, City Beach and Floreat Beach, and 
now all children's playgrounds on local gov­
ernment property. 

Written submissions about the pro­
posed amendments can be made at the 
council's website or in person to the Town's 
administration centre by February 25. 

Taking in the State's 
sights from a saddle 
DALKEITH cyclist Peter Panek will embark on his 
first multi-day cycle when he takes part in the 
560km, nine-day WA Great Bike Ride in the State's 
South-West. 

Mr Panek, who competed in the Tour Down 
Under last year, is excited about seeing towns like 
Pemberton, Karridale, Margaret River, Dunsbor­
ough, Busselton, Balingup and Nannup through 
the eyes of a cyclist. 

"I haven't done a 'cycle tourism' event before 
so I'm looking forward to seeing a fabulous part of 
the State on a bike," he said. 

Mr Panek started cycling about 10 years ago to 
keep fit and healthy, and has increased his training 
regime in the past month to prepare for the South­
West bike ride. 

"I enjoy the camaraderie I have with my fellow 
cyclists and a competition from time to time," he 
said. 

In your bike ... Peter Panek will tour the South-West on his bicycle. 

The WA Great Bike Ride from March 19-27 is 
organised by not-for-profit group The Bicycle Net­
work and is expected to attract more than 2000 
cyclists of all ages. 

'icture: Will Russell d348440 Visit www.bicyclenetwork.com.au. 
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